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Principal Awards  
The following awards will be presented at our K-6 Assembly 
to be held on Wednesday 30 August, 2017 at 2.15pm.  
 
Principal’s Award: Samuel A (5/6H), Zoe C (2TR),  Jessica C 
(6H),  Riley F (4/5B), Lily G (4W), Brock G (6H), Ekrem G (5C), 
Abigail H (KC), Ruby L (2P), Ayden M (1T), Jayden O (2P), 
Kiyana R (2P) 
 
Gold Principal’s Award: Samuel A (5/6H), Jessica C (6H), Holly 
G (2/3HG), Kiyana R (2P) 
  
Principal’s Badge Award: Samuel A (5/6H) 
 
Notes Home: P&C Father’s Day Stall 
 
Payments Due: Cares Year 6     
                            
The Partners in Learning parent feedback survey 
 
This Term, our school will be participating in the Partners in 
Learning parent survey, another part of the Tell Them From Me 
suite of surveys (student, teacher and parent surveys) on student 
engagement. The survey asks parents and carers questions about 
different factors that are known to impact on student wellbeing and 
engagement. 
 
Running this survey will help our school understand parents’ and 
carers’ perspectives on their child’s experience at school. These 
include: communication between parents/carers and staff, 
activities and practices at home and parent/carer views on the 
school's support of learning and behaviour. This valuable 
feedback will help our school make practical improvements. 
   
The survey is conducted entirely online at home or on public 
computers. The survey will typically take 15 minutes or less to 
complete and is completely confidential. The parent survey will be 
conducted between 22 August and 21 October. Participating in the 
survey is entirely voluntary, however, your responses are very 
much appreciated.  
  
More information about the survey is available at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-
parents 
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What’s Coming Up 
 
Week 6 Term 3 
Monday 21 August 
•  Book Week commences 
 
Tuesday 22 August 
•Cares pre visit (year 4) 

 
Wednesday 23 August 
•Cares Yr 4 
•Cool Kids Program 
 
Friday 25 August 
•Tri Skills Gymnastics K-2 
•Premiers Reading Challenge 

ends 
 
Week 7 Term 3 
Monday 28 August 
•Joey’s Masterchef 
•Stage 1 Public Speaking 

finals 
 
Wednesday 30 August 
•K-6 Assembly  
•Stage 3 Public Speaking 

Finals 
 

•Thursday 31 August 
•  Fathers Day Stall 
•Stage 2 Public Speaking 

Finals 
 
Friday 1 September 
•Tri Skills Gymnastics K-2 
•PSSA Round 1 
 
 

http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
mailto:pananianth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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PSSA Soccer Grand Final 
Congratulations to our Senior Boys soccer team who won their 
grand-final today. We are very proud of you all! 
 
 
Year 2 Excursion- Field of Mars 
 
CRAB HUNTING, yayyyyyyyy!!!!!!! On  Monday 7th August, 2P and 2TR went on an excursion to the 
Field of Mars, Buffalo Creek Reserve. Year Two are currently studying and investigating the 
features of places in Geography. We are looking at how places can be cared for and at the natural 
and human features of places.  
 
We started the excursion walking on a very narrow boardwalk through dark and beautiful 
mangroves. We were keeping an eye on where crabs, birds and possums lived. Through the 
beautiful bushwalk we made bush characters out of natural resources and also came across a 
water hole filled with baby mosquitos and tadpoles.  
After listening to some aboriginal dreamtime stories we made our way down to the eucalyptus forest 
and riverbank of Sugarloaf Hill. We had a lovely time eating our lunch looking over the Lane Cove 
River.  
 
The two best activities were saved for the end of the day. Crab hunting and insect investigating, 
they were awesome. We managed to find loads of crabs and spot some scary spiders.  
Stopping at various sensory activities, the children (and teachers) had an awesome time 
discovering the features of our unique Australian bushland environments.  It is always a sign you 
have had a great day when half of the bus fall asleep on the way home.  
 
Mr Polson and Mrs Fletcher  
Year Two Teachers    
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Dance Troupe 
 
Congratulations to our wonderful dance troupe who recently performed at the Marana Centre in 
Hurstville as part of the St George Eisteddfod. They were met with great cheers and lots of 
applause for their ‘Can’t Stop the Feeling’ performance. Well done to all the troupe; we are proud of 
you! 
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Behaviour Expectations at Panania North Public School 
 
It is important that the students, teachers and members of the Panania North school community have a 
shared understanding of the behaviours, attitudes and expectations that enhance wellbeing and lead to 
improved student outcomes.  
 
Our school has refined our behaviour expectations in alignment with the Behaviour Code for Students 
implemented by the Department of Education.  
 
It is critical that teaching and learning is not disrupted by unacceptable behaviour in the classroom, on the 
playground and in activities for which the school is responsible.  
 
From the beginning of Term 3 the following steps will be taken to address students who choose not to follow 
our school rules and the Department of Education’s Code of Student Conduct. 
 

Step 1: Students go from ’Ready to Learn’ to ‘Think about it’ on the class behaviour chart. 
 
Step 2: If students continue their negative behaviour, they will progress to Teacher’s Choice and 
receive a Timeout. This may occur with a buddy class or with an executive teacher. You will receive a 
note home indicating the reason your child has received their timeout. 
Timeouts will be of short duration (approx. 2-5 minutes after which students will be expected to return 
to class and be ready to learn) 
 
Step 3: If students continue to make poor choices concerning their behaviour and need go to timeout 
again, they will be withdrawn from play activities to discuss their behaviour choices and develop 
strategies to re-engage with learning. Parents will again be notified. 
 
Step 4: Further negative behaviour may result in students being issued with a Warning of Suspension 
from an Executive Teacher or School Principal and will receive further withdrawal from play. 
 
Step 5: Any continued breaches of the Code of Student Behaviour may result in a Suspension from 
school. Parents/ carers will be expected to collect their child from school. A conference will be needed 
between parents/ carers, the student, class teacher and executives to discuss the student’s behaviour 
and develop a personal behaviour plan.  
 
Note 1: In some instances a student may progress from Step 1 to Step 5 within a day or a session. 
Effective learning cannot take place with continued disruption, so removal of the student is needed to 
minimise the impact on the rest of the class.   
Note 2: Students have the opportunity at any time during this process to inform the teacher that they 
are now ready to learn and follow the school rules and Code of Behaviour. This is a positive outcome.  
Note 3: Students who display disrespectful or unsafe behaviour in the playground may be withdrawn 
from play and required to engage in lessons designed to teach fair play and being a good sport.  
 

It is essential that students learn to take responsibility for their own behaviour and commitment to learning. 
We ask your assistance in discussing this with your child/ children.  
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P&C News 
 
Don’t forget Dad this Father’s Day and support our school P&C by buying a gify from our stall! 
 
Gifts will be priced between $2 and $5 
 
We will also provide gift wrapping or decorative bows, which the students can add to their chosen 
gift for an additional 5o cents. Father’s Day cards will also be available for sale at 50 cents per card. 
 
For more information don’t forget to check out the Panania North Public School P&C Association 
Facebook Page 
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Advertisements 
The school often publishes information on behalf of Community groups – parents need to decide the appropriateness 
of activities involving their child. It is the responsibility of each parent to research the bona fides of any organisation 
in which you wish for your child to be involved in. 
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